
	 



		Important Announcement 
OUT OF CONCERN FOR PUBLIC HEALTH, the Argentine Festival that was scheduled for Sep 18 has been postponed, and will hopefully be rescheduled for Fall, 2021 (TBA). In solidarity with our community as we deal with the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic, this is the only responsible decision.
The Festival Argentino staff will employ website and formats for outreach and updates about rescheduling. Please check our Events page and stay engaged with us on our Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram accounts.
These actions are taken to protect volunteers, artists, sponsors, vendors, patrons, participants, and international visitors.
Finally, we appreciate your interest in, and support of the Festival’s work and look forward to bringing to you upcoming program online. We are now, working on getting a sponsor on the origins films and songs by artists of the fest’ history to be shown online. You will be able to enter into our website. If successful, we will implement the system that will allow you to see the DOCU Film at any time on May 15th   Music & Movie Festival 30 years Part A 1hr & Part B another 1hr of DOCU Festival 30 years!
Support our mission in this critical time with a volunteer donation will be asked for! 
 







	 



